
Minister Dacic sends a message of condolences at the death of Ranko Zeravica
Thursday, 29 October 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
sent today a message of condolences to the family of Ranko Zeravica, legendary Yugoslavian
and international basketball coach, and to the Basketball Federation of Serbia, following his
death.
  
“Please accept my deepest condolences on the death of Ranko Zeravica, the basketball legend,
who laid the foundations for the reign of our most successful sport. I am profoundly sorry for a
loss which is certainly felt by all basketball fans in Serbia and around the world”, reads the
message by Ivica Dacic.
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